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19 September 2013

H.E. Mr. Saikhanbileg Chimed
Minister, Chief of Cabinet Secretariat
The Government of Mongolia

House Ulaanbaatar-12

Mongolia

Dear Minister Saikhanbileg:

On behalf of the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN),
thank you for your letter dated 02 August 2013.

As it relates to your request to change the representative of the Government of
Mongolia, Mr. Enkhbat Dangaasuren, to the Governmental Advisory Committee
(GAC) of ICANN, Principle 17 of the GAC Operating Principles applies: “Those who
constitute the Current Membership are defined as those Members from whom the
Chair has received formal notification of the name and contact details of their
accredited representative. The list of current Members shall be updated regularly and
be posted online.”

Therefore, ICANN kindly asks that you please address your request to the Chair of the
GAC, Ms. Heather Dryden (Heather.Dryden®@ic.gc.ca), and copy the GAC Secretariat
(gacsec@gac.icann.org), while providing the contact details of the new GAC
representative.

Thank you for your continued participation in ICANN’s multistakeholder model and
for your support of this critical work.

Sincerely,

D Y

Fadi Chehadé
President and CEO
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